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Principal 

Welcome back to Term 4. Year 12s are completing their final days of formal classes in VCE, VET and 

VCAL. Our thoughts and prayers are with the students and their families as they prepare for final 

assessments and exams. 

 

On Sunday 14 October, Archbishop Oscar Romero, Pope Paul VI and five others were canonised in 

Rome by Pope Francis. This is a significant time in the life of the Church.  

 

If you are aware of any families seeking enrolment for their sonôs at the College in 2020, please encourage them to 

contact my Personal Assistant, Ms Janelle Spring, for details.  

 

Congratulations to Pearce McCreadie (8 Cantamessa) who won third place in the Parliament Prize competition for 2018. 

Further information, including his prize winning essay can be found in the Year 8 section of this edition of the 

Newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Mullum VET Cluster Awards were held on Tuesday 16 October and I am proud to announce the following winners 

from St Josephôs College: 

 

Brandon Cameron Year 11 - Certificate II in Acting - Year 1  

Jac Semple  Year 10 - Certificate II in Building and Construction - Year 1  

Jack Kelsey  Year 11 - Certificate II in Building and Construction - Year 1  

Jai Scales   Year 12 - Certificate II in Building and Construction - Year 2  

Daniel Kreidl   Year 11 - Certificate II in Engineering - Year 2  

Andrew Martin  Year 12 - Certificate II in Laboratory Skills - Year 2  

 

Thank you to Mrs Vivienne Egan, Head of Pathways, for her instrumental work in leading this area of student programs 

and the teachers who taught the students. 

 

Congratulations to Harry Johnson (9 Cantamessa) who has been selected in the Australian U15 

Basketball Team.  

 

On Friday 19 October at 6pm, the Annual Arts and Technology Evening will be held and I hope we see 

many people in attendance to celebrate the inspiring student work. If you havenôt yet RSVPed, please 

click on the following link. 

 

Pearce McCreadie (third from left) and other award recipients in 

the Parliament Prize competition for 2018 

Harry Johnson  
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